
 
 

 

 

                Prayer Letter – November 2020 
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support for missions around the world.   
 

THE RETURN  

“I was glad when they said unto me, Let us go into the house of the Lord.”  Psalms 122:1   

Some of our missionaries have just returned to having in person services, and they are so excited.  

Take a look at the following quotes from several of our missionaries:  

• “It was exciting yesterday to see our church family for the first time in seven months.” 

Jamie Smithy / Chile 

• “… We rejoiced and worshipped God together in person for the first time in over 8 months, 

and we enjoyed the same joy as David did those thousands of years ago …” Joe Kotvas / 

Peru 

• “We were so blessed when we went to our first services at Trinity Baptist Church!  … we 

have had over 6 first time visitors … It just goes to show that you can’t quarantine the 

power of the Gospel.  Jason Kenney / Chile 
 

Please continue to pray for our missionaries as they have to abide by many strict protocols due to 

Covid 19.  Almost all of the goverments of South America are facing political and economic 

instability.  Peru has recently impeached its president, and within five days they pressured the new 

president to resign. Chile is changing it’s constitution, and Bolivia has passed a law restricting 

evangelism.  As you can see our missioinaries are facing lots of unique challenges, and they need 

our prayers.  
 

THE REJOICING 

Our missionaries to Ecuador, Camilo and Mariela, are 

rejoicing for how the Lord has blessed their daughter 

Edén.  She has made progress and the doctors told them 

that she would be able to leave the hospital for a period 

of time with oxygen.  Please continue to pray for Edén.  

 

THE REINFORCEMENTS 

The work in Piloto, Amazonas, Brazil is going forward 

with the help of several new reinforcements.  One of the 

recent additons to their evangelistic team is a lady 

whose name is Yara.  We appreciate your prayers for 

this important ministry.   

 

In Christ, 

Bruce Berry 

Email: bruceberry@mwbm.org/  

Sending Church: Calvary Baptist Church 

                             P.O. Box 565 

                             Hampton, Ga. 30228 
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